
Star of the Week 
 

Purple – Erin   
Green – Maggie 

Red – Kaitlyn 
Blue – Oscar 

 

Clubs 
A reminder that the current cycle of 
clubs will end on Thursday 5th May. 
An extra session will take place for 

Nutrition Club on Tuesday 10th May. 
New club information will be circulated 
to commence before we break up for 

the final half term. 
 

Hive Kidzzz 
Drama classes are now 

available for 4-6 year olds 
from Hive Youth theatre and 

Film School. 
Please see the attached flyer 

for more details 
 

Ian Bland Poet 
A fabulous time was had by all at 
the poetry workshop on Tuesday. 
Each class enjoyed a lesson with 
Ian, producing different styles of 

poetry and presenting to each 
other. 

 
Pictures Below 

 
 

Swimming 
Red Class swimming 

lessons have now 
commenced every 

Tuesday until 19th July. 
 Tuesday 26th April 

Dolce Dinners 
Please remember to order 

dinners each week and 
especially after the holidays. 
Dinners are cooked to order, 
with only a small number of 

extras made each day. 
This could result in no lunch 

being available for your child. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

KS1 SATS 
Pupils in Year 2 will be 

completing some tasks over the 
next 4 weeks during lesson time. 

These are to help form 
judgements in reading, writing, 
maths, spellings and grammar. 

We aim to keep them as low key 
as possible 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

White Rabbit Trail 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended this event. Despite the 
rain, we all still had a fantastic time.  A huge thank you to Mrs 
Barber, for organising the trail and providing all the 
decorations. Also, grateful thanks to you, for supporting us 
with your very generous contributions. 
We managed to raise £366, which will be put towards 
arranging visitors or trips for our pupils.  

    
             

 

 
 

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May 
 

Enjoy a long weekend. See you 
all on Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 

5:16 

@broadietweets  

Broadbottom & Mottram 
Midsummer Yarn Bomb 
1st May – 10th June 2022 

Broadbottom Primary School is 
hosting this year’s Midsummer 

Yarn Bomb.  We are looking 
forward to receiving your red, 
white and blue contributions 

at the school office. 
 

Class of the Week 
 

Red Class 
 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 

 

      

 

      

 

 

 

  

 

 

                  

   



Junior Cricket is Back!!! 

Broadbottom Cricket Club junior training returns to 

the club for the 2022 season. 

 

 Initial Sign on night – Friday 29th April from 6:30 

 First session – Friday 6th May 

 10 weeks of fun cricket activities for out budding bowlers and batters 

 Food, sweets and drink on sale 

 League games throughout the season  

 Club Family Membership is required - £25.00 (other membership packages may be 

required with a senior player in the household) 

 £1 entry fee per training session. 

We’re looking forward to welcoming you all back. 

 

Hive Kidzzz 



 


